
GEBELEIN

February 14, 1963

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore 
112 Bellevue Avenue 
Newport, Rhode Island

Dear Mr. Moore:

You will have already received the tankard 
which I decided best to return.

Concerning the JR tankard, I wonder whether 
Mr. John D. Kernan of 54 Meadow Street, New 
Haven night be interested to reflect on the 
New York characteristics. He has scouted up 
new lights on subjects such as he occasionally 
has reported in articles.

I trust you will be favoring us with a further 
reduction of the remaining balance.

I took notice of your success in the London 
auction and congratulate you on the return of 
another home production to Newport.

Very truly yours.

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC

Silversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

G/P

By J. Herbert Gebelein
 V. Parsons


